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To: Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical 

Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Semester Conversion Proposal for the Earth Sciences Minor

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI met on Monday May 2 to discuss the semester conversion proposal for the Earth Sciences Minor and approved it unanimously.  Having overseen the preparation of this proposal, you may be aware that the School of Earth Sciences is requesting a name change for the minor to Earth Sciences to better match the name of the unit and to better reflect the breadth of the minor.  One specialization will also receive a name change under the proposal, from Anthropology and Archeology to Geoarcheology.  Finally, the  minor will include two new tracks, a general Earth Sciences track and one in Paleontology.  The proposal describes in more detail the rationale for each subspecialization. In other ways the proposal represents an unproblematic conversion from its quarter iteration.  Each specialization includes a set of prerequisite courses, a set of core courses, and a set of electives specific to that specialization.  

We found the proposal to be well formed and contingency free and thus forward it to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.

Thank you.

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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